From: David Hill <davjulhill@optusnet.com.au>

Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 7:23 PM **To:** secretary «Secretary @CFTC.gov»

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I strongly object to the proposed leverage changes that will only allow a maximum of 10:1 leverage. I am a small FX trader and to change the leverage will effectively prevent me from trading in the FX market.

I urge you to reconsider and be more considerate towards the smaller traders.

RIN 3038-AC61

Regards David Hill